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We meet together today to honor GOD.   

It is the joy of our salvation. 
We meet together today to encourage one another.   

It is the joy of fellowship. 
 
8:30 and 10:45 - Worship and Preaching 
9:50 – Sunday School classes  
3:30 – Spiritual Care Commission 

6:30 – HARVEST HOME service.  Please 
bring nonperishable food items to be shared 
with community families.  We will sing some 
old-time hymns and focus on the gratitude we 
share for “harvest” and “home”.  Fellowship 
and food afterwards. 

 
 

Prelude 
Worship Music 

Kids Korner 
“Deep, Deep Love of Jesus” (screen) 

 

Let us draw near to God with a sincere heart in full assurance of faith, 
having our hearts sprinkled ... and having our bodies washed with pure 
water. 

Bible Message 
“In Christ Alone” 

HOLY COMMUNION 
“Pure and Holy” (screen) 

Benediction 
 

Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for he who promised is 
faithful.  Let us spur one another on toward love and good deeds.  Let us 

not give up meeting together. (Hebrews 10) 
 
 



 

The altar flowers are given by Susie Angle in memory 
of her son, Dale.   
 

The flowers on the piano are in honor of Cindy 
Rawley’s birthday. 
 

Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
 504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler  
facility@greencastleub.org:    
(717) 597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  717-977-7751  
or avstayman@comcast.net 
 
We thank you for your gifts toward our future building addition in our special offering on 
November 1.  The total given was approximately $15,000.  We appreciate it greatly! 
 
 

Each year our G-A churches do a community 
THANKSGIVING service on the Sunday preceding the 
holiday.  Not this year.  POCVD has determined that it will 
be dark that night so the service must be cancelled.  
However, an online substitute is being flown in from an 
exotic location to replace this service!  You are 

encouraged to watch and worship.  It will be available to watch on the O.U.B. 
church website sometime on November 22. 

Last Week 11/8/2020 
Attendance 196 

General   $    6,652.00 
Missions   $    2,355.00 

Building Fund   $    2,736.50 
Sunday School   $         99.00 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Jorge & Megan 
Ruelas 

Becky Sipes & 
Loretta Robinson 

2nd Nursery Cindy Rawley & 
Loretta Robinson The Webb Family 

Acolyte Caitlin Horner 1st  
Zion Lance 2nd 

 Ava Witmer 1st  
Sophia Harvie 2nd  

Prelude Sherri MIchalsky Madalyn Akers 



 
If you are interested in signing up for Secret Sisters 
2021, the signup sheets are on the table 
downstairs.   The deadline for signups is November 29. 
 
Our reveal for 2020 will be at the Christmas Tea on 
December 6th.  Be on the lookout for that perfect 
Christmas gift for your sister to hand out at the reveal.  If 
you can't be there, let me know and I can pick up your gift 

and make sure it is delivered to your sister. Linda Dombrowsky (717) 593-9784 
 
 
The deadline for OCC Shoeboxes to be brought to church is 
Nov. 19.  Any questions, please contact Cheryl Bowen.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, church family!  Many thanks for the items you donated to 
Jackie Pegram’s ministry.  On behalf of Peace by Piece, Holly Ressler 
and Nancy Taylor delivered 140 pairs of gloves, 154 pairs of socks, 66 
hats, 25 cloth books, 24 jump ropes and 240 pocket crosses.  Wow!  
Thank you for your generosity.  

As you are aware, OUB is set up administratively with Committees and Commissions which fill 
various needs of church life and ministry.  Our system uses rotation which places individuals on 
a committee for 2 or 3 years, then as they are finished someone else is appointed for a similar 
term.  Due to the fluctuation and uncertainty of attendance and participation (because of the 
VIRUS) the Administrative Board and Appointment Committee has jointly agreed to ask 
EVERYONE who currently serves in an official capacity to retain their position for an additional 
year.  We will not have an election this month as we normally do.  If you serve on a 
Commission or Committee, we are asking you to add a year to your anticipated term so that 
rotations are ignored for this year.  If you cannot or will not be able to do this, please inform 
Lori Akers or Pastor David.  Otherwise, we will assume that you are willing and able to do 
this.  We greatly appreciate your understanding and flexibility.  This is something we have not 
done before and do not anticipate repeating.  It is currently extremely difficult to know who 
and when folks from our pool of volunteers are available to serve.  We believe that most of you 
who are currently serving will continue to do so with joy and understanding.  And we THANK 
YOU for your love and loyalty to the OUB family! 



 
DRAW NEAR TO GOD 

(Hebrews 10) 
 
Access to God?  On what basis? 
 

A ______________ (opening)  (20)   [a barrier] 
A ______________ (bridge)   (21)   [a chasm] 
An _____________ (request)   (22)   [ignorance] 
 
 
What’s Next? 
 

Ö sincere ______________ 
Ö complete ____________ 
Ö total ________________ 
Ö full _________________ 

 
 
And Then? 
 

1. _____________ yourself with love, faith, instruction, and 
encouragement of others who have drawn near to God (24) 

2. ______________ yourself to meet and participate in worship and 
life with others who have drawn near to God (25) 

 
 
But I’ve Already Done That 
 

(32-34) ______________ your early _____________.  Why 
should it fade? 
(35-39) ____________ toward your ____________.  You will 
be well paid! 

 
 


